14 December 2017 SN/JB
Dear Parent/Carer

Upon completion of the GCSE exams, it has become tradition for the students in
Year 11 to celebrate this achievement through a summer Prom.

For the last few years, Carre’s Grammar School and Kesteven and Sleaford High
School have successfully organised a joint Prom and the schools are in the process
of finalising details for next summer’s event. The venue for Prom will be Kelham Hall,
near Newark, on Tuesday 10 July.

As part of the evening’s events, a three course meal has been planned as well as an
arrival drink, disco, sweet cart, photographer and a self-service photo booth. The
ticket price will provisionally be £45 per head (please note that pricing is currently
being finalised and may be subject to slight change). Your son may bring a guest to
the Prom, provided the guest is also a Year 11 student.

If your son would like to attend the evening, a non-refundable deposit of £15 will be
required by 8 February 2018 to secure his place. Any outstanding balance will be
due at a later date, soon to be finalised, although you may choose to pay the full
amount at this stage if you prefer. Payments should be made via your ParentPay
account.

We do hope your son is able to attend this event and we look forward to a fantastic
and richly deserved evening of celebration in July.

Yours faithfully
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Mr S Newell Miss A Kilgannon
Head of Year 11 Head of Year 11 KSHS




